
 
 
 

Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Project (GGP) 

As Many As 180 Women and Youths Annually Can Now Receive Vocational Training  

    
 10th July 2018  

The Embassy of Japan announces that Iglaba Vocational Training Centre in Obudu Local Government Area in Cross 

River State has been completed and the newly constructed facility was handed over to the Iglaba community by the 

Ambassador of Japan to Nigeria. Ambassador Kikuta, Representative of Governor of Cross River, Director of 

International Donors at Obudu Local Government, the chief of the community and local residents were present at the 

commissioning ceremony. As a result of this project, 180 trainees in the first year, and 240 trainees in the following 

year will benefit from the training centre. 

Project Title The Project for Construction of Iglaba Vocational Training Centre in Obudu Local 

Government Area in Cross River State 

Amount to Be Granted US$ 81,520   

Implementing Partner International Centre for Peace, Charities and Human Development (INTERCEP) 

Summary of the Project Construction of Iglaba Vocational Training Centre and the provision of training equipment for 

confectionary production, fashion design, weaving, and craft making. 
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